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VIA EMAIL AND FEDERAL EXPRESS

Ms. Carole J. Washburn

WUTC Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504

Re:  Docket No. TS-070889
Aqua Express, LLP Request for Slight Delay in Status Report Filing

Dear Ms. Washburn:

This is to request that Aqua Express, LLP be granted a brief accomodation to file its Status Report by
the end of next week. Pursuant to Order No. 3 served August 10, 2007, we are aware that we were to
file a “progress report with the Commission in the first week of January 2008.” Due to some delay in
receipt of information from Kitsap Transit, Aqua Express is formally requesting an extension of time
through and including January 17, 2008 to file this report. I apologize for any inconvenience this may
cause, and invite you to contact me should you have any further questions or comments.

Yours truly,
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cc: John Blackman
Don Trotter, Esq.

Williams, Kastner & Gibbs PLLC

Two Union Square

601 Union Street, Suite 4100

Seattle, Washington 98101
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